A FUN, SAFE, NON-CONTACT LEAGUE FOR 5TH - 8TH GRADERS

ROYALSFLAGFOOTBALL.ORG

Thinking about fall sports for your child? Royals Flag Football is a new flag
football league for boys AND girls who will be in 5th - 8th grade in the
2019-20 school year. We are located in the Lake Country area and are an
official NAYS (National Alliance of Youth Sports) Member.

Our goal is to create a fun, safe environment where all players feel included
and challenged, and learn the rules and strategies of the game in a
skills-first approach to the game. All coaches will receive FREE training prior
to any practices and games.

Save the Date for our Information Meetings!

June 14, 2019 | 3:00pm | Hartland Public Library | Hartland
June 21, 2019 | 7:00pm | Pauline Haas Public Library | Sussex

For more information, please visit royalsflagfootball.org
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